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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Reception Stay & Play  

Phonics Focus 

Tuesday 8th October  

8:45am — 10:15am 

  

Reception Phonics 
Workshop 

Friday18th October  

9.30am - 10.15 am  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Starting School 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Thank you from all Reception teachers 

A really big thank you to all parents and carers for 
helping us with transitioning the children through their 
first week of Reception class. It is always a little bit 
daunting particularly for children who have joined us 
from other settings but the children have seemed to 
settle into their new classes really well and we have 
loved getting to know all pupils and parents.  

 

WANTED—Junk Modelling Materials! 

The children have really been enjoying the creative 
area. We would like to give them the opportunity to 
build some wonderful models, so we require lots of 
junk modelling boxes to do so. Please hold onto 
anything you may come across in your home which 
may be suitable.  

 

 

The challenge for this fortnight is to look through all your 
family photos with a grown-up and choose the one you like 
the best and would like to bring into school to have dis-
played in your new classroom. These photos can be re-
turned at the end of the academic year should you wish.  

Fortnightly Family Task 

Oswald Road  


